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Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Warm Greetings! 

We are pleased to inform you that P.E.S. Medical center in collaboration with extension activities 
committee, S.B.S.I. and NSS wing of our college is organizing a series of activities under 

National Programme for Prevention of Vector Borne Diseases", Government of Goa. 

The objective is to involve the students and the community at large in the prevention of Vector 

Borne Diseases and control of VBDs, as well as to identify mosquito breeding sites and inculcate 

healthy habits and practices to prevent VBDs. 

We request you to kindly encourage your students from all faculties to participate in the same. 

The brochure is attached herewith. 

We eagerly look forward to your active participation and support 

Thanking you, 

Yours Sincerely, 

wdeta 
(Dr. V.JPissurlekar) 

Principal 

Phone No. 0832-2335171/2335296 Fax No.: 0832 -2335296 email pessrsncol@gmail.com 
Principal email prin.pes@unigoa.ac. in Website: http:/www.pessrsncollege.com 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

